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Early work continuing on Tumbi Road 
and Central Coast Highway 
intersection upgrade  
May 2023 

The Australian and NSW governments are planning to improve traffic flow and safety by 
upgrading the Central Coast Highway for 3.8 kilometres between Wamberal and Bateau Bay. 
As part of the project, the upgrade of the most congested intersection at Central Coast 
Highway and Tumbi Road has been prioritised and fast tracked. 

Transport for NSW will continue to carry out early work in preparation for the Central Coast 
Highway and Tumbi Road intersection upgrade.  

Early work will continue on the Central Coast Highway from Ulamba Avenue to just north of the 
Pacific Gardens Hotel and includes installing utilities, earthworks, trenching and excavation.  

Work will take place between 7am to 5pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm Saturdays and is 
expected to be completed by late June 2023, weather permitting.  

You will be notified of any work planned outside of these hours.  

How will the work affect you?  
The work will involve the use of machinery which generates noise and light. We will make every 
effort to minimise noise by staging the work at different locations and turning off machinery and 
vehicles when not in use.  

Traffic changes  
To ensure the work zone is safe existing traffic changes will remain in place. On the Central 
Coast Highway, 50 metres north of the Pacific Garden Hotel to the Wamberal fruit shop, this 
includes:  

• closure of southbound shoulder and overtaking lane  

• no right hand turn into the Pacific Garden Hotel from the southbound lane, detour via the 
roundabout at Tumbi Road intersection  

• barriers  

Traffic control and a 40km/h speed limit through the work site will be in place during work hours 
and may affect travel times. 



 

 

Notification  
Central Coast Highway and Tumbi Road intersection upgrade 
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Please keep to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the 
latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 

Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact our Senior Project Manager, Nicole Thompson on 1800 
490 636 or nicole.thompson@transport.nsw.gov.au 

For more information on our projects, visit roads-waterways.transport.nsw.gov.au 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 

 

 

 

Translating and interpreting service 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 490 636 
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